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Hello Bellarmine Alumni Moms!
 

As the holiday season is upon us, I wanted to take a moment to extend my warmest

wishes to each of you. Christmas is a time of joy, reflection, and gratitude, and I am so

grateful to be part of such a wonderful group of women who inspire and support one

another all year long.
 

May this festive season bring you peace, happiness, and the joy of spending quality

time with your loved ones. Whether you’re enjoying quiet moments at home, celebrating

with family and friends, I hope you feel surrounded by love and warmth.

Thank you for the laughter, the support, and the strength you bring to our group.

Together, we make this community of alumni moms truly special, and I am thankful for

each of you.
 

Here’s to a Merry Christmas and a bright, joyful New Year filled with new opportunities,

continued friendships, and many moments of happiness.
 

With heartfelt wishes for peace and joy this Christmas,

GO BELLS!

Gigi

Upcoming Events
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https://servedbyadbutler.com/go2/;ID=170784;size=320x60;setID=710912;uid=12921409;place=0;pageid=6156792&kw=gs505,sc5,pc95126,dm0,st93,ot1
http://www.groupvine.com/about/g4s_ads.html


Wine Tasting at Testarossa: December 13th @ 4pm. If you’d like to join us, please email 
Michelle at wow123@me.com to be added to the invite list. We’d love for you to come and enjoy 
some great wine with us! Each tasting has a small $5 fee per person.

Needlepoint: Enjoy the holiday season and mark your calendar for January 11 when we will 
meet up again! The New Year is the perfect time to start something new or make progress on a 
favorite project. We hope you will join us!  Contact Maria von Massenhausen,  408-839-9808 or 
mtvonmassenhausen@gmail.com  

Save the date for the A.M.E.N. Spring Dinner on April 15th!

Holiday Shopping Opportunity!

Get these great BCP branded items for all those Bells on your 
Christmas list!

BCP Embroidered Roll-up Fleece Blanket $30: You can easily 
keep a blanket handy with this specially embroidered rollup fleece 
blanket! Measuring 47" x 53", this 180 gsm blanket is perfect for 
easy transport anywhere!

 

Lifeguard Straw Hat $35: These woven 
straw hats are lightweight and feature a chin 
cord with a slider for easy adjustment. With a 
"B" patch on the front and custom full-color 
printed underside, it's perfect for a day out, 
your favorite festival, or holiday.

 

Glass BCP Ornament $20: Custom BCP-etched oval glass 
ornament that will glitter beautifully with your holiday decor. 
It's a great keepsake to commemorate Bellarmine with your family year after 
year.

For orders and questions, please contact Yoyi Franco,yoyifrancolaw@gmail.com 
or Wendy Anna Herby, wendyherby@gmail.com.

 

Stay tuned for more events and activities in 2025. We look forward to seeing you in the New Year!

Go Bells!
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